
 THURSDAY, MAY 2 Friday, May 3 
• All School Mass at 8 am.  

Students are to be in dress 
uniform. 

• Eighth Grade graduation photos 
immediately following Mass. 

Monday morning assembly will be  
conducted by Third Grade. 

 Star testing continues this week. 

  Deposit Day 

Tuesday 

Prayer and send-off at 2:35 pm. 

SATURDAY’S SPORTS SCHEDULE  

leaguelineup.com/catholicsportsleague 

Help is needed in the Snack Shack on Saturdays….a perfect 

opportunity to earn service hours!  Easy money for our 

athletic department which benefits all students! Use the  
Sign-Up Genius! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0944AAA92FA4F9C34-49071733-soccer 

FIRST EUCHARIST 

Please join the HT 
community in prayer as the 
children from the school 
and parish receive First 
Eucharist at 10 am this  
Saturday, May 4. 

• Monday/Tuesday, May 6, 7: 

Eighth Grade SLE Presentations in 

the Parish Hall 

• Wednesday/Thursday/Friday, 

May 8-10: Grade 8 Retreat 

• Friday, May 10: All School Mass at 

8 am 

• Sunday, May 12: Mother’s Day 

• Monday, May 13: Muffins with 

Mom 7:20 am 

• Tuesday, May 14: All School Mass 

at 9 am/May Crowning 

PTG General Meeting at 6 pm in 

the Parish Hall (see page 3) 

Holy Trinity Festival Sunday, May 26 

The Fourth Annual Holy Trinity Festival is just around the corner.  We 
look forward to everyone coming out to celebrate with the Holy 
Trinity Parish community beginning with Sunday Mass at 10 am with 
festivities thereafter. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0E4EAAAC2D6-49399321-help 

Furthermore, we ask for your help and support with selling raffle tickets for the event.  Please see 
the explanation letter and raffle tickets in today’s parent envelope.  Fr. Rey, the Knights of Columbus, 
and the parish community have supported the school in so many ways; it is time for us to return the 
favor! Here is the link where you can sign up to help: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0944AAA92FA4F9C34-49071733-soccer
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0E4EAAAC2D6-49399321-help


 

Congratulations to this week’s BOB 
card all-stars!  
Preschool:  Colton H. & Victoria W. 
Kinder:  Pio S. 
First:  Sebastian S. 
Second:  Annalie H. 
Third:  Melvin J. 
Fourth:  Raffy R. 
Fifth:  William T. & Trenton V. 
Sixth:  Larissa I. & Amelia M. 
Seventh:  Jenelle I. 
Eighth:  Mary B. 
 
These students received a non-uniform 
free dress coupon.  These coupons are 
not to be used on Mass days. 

Please keep the following people in your prayers: 
 Anthony Arroyo 
 Lora Coffelt 
 Joan Darwell 
 Fannie Huertas 
 Biah Galvante 
 Stefan Kladis 
 Frank Levett 
 Israel Mabalot 
 Nancy Reza 
 Homer Tondo 
 Brenda Williams 
 Our HT families 
 Fr. Rey Manahan and our HT parishioners 
 For the HT faculty and staff  
 For those we pray for in the silence of our hearts 

Luke M., May 3 
Madison Q., May 5 

Emma L., May 6 
Dominic R., May 8 

Marybelle K., May 9 
 

(birthdays are posted weekly) 

I N  T O D A Y ’ S  P A R E N T  E N V E L O P E  

Gift Card / Scrip Order Form (HC) 
Graduation Info-Grade 8 only (HC) 
Holy Trinity Parish Raffle Tickets-one per family (HC) 
PTG Meeting Flyer (D) 
Restaurant Night at Albert’s (HC & D) 
Spring Sing Suggested Attire (HC & D) 
World Cup Flyer (HC) 

D=digitally 

We are available To assist you: 

Questions?  Check out the school website: 

www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com 

School:  (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F  7:30am-3:30pm 

    Wednesdays 7:30am-1:30pm 

  (619) 444-3721 School FAX 

Extended Care (619) 444-5043 Ms. Patsy Razzook 

Ministry Center: (619) 444-9425 Monday-Friday 8:30am-5pm 

    Closed Wednesdays & Saturdays 

Preschool: (619) 444-1052 Carol Furois, Director 

emails:      cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com 

Julia Marentez: principal@holytrinityhawks.com 

Madlain Arabo: schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com FACTS 

Lorraine Cota: cota@holytrinityhawks.com 

Mary Ray: ray@holytrinityhawks.com 

Steve Funk: facilities@holytrinityhawks.com ATHLETIC DIRECTOR 

Sports website: leaguelineup.com/catholicsportsleague 

Parish website:  holytrinityelcajon.org  

Dennis Uniform:   dennisuniform.com   (858) 573-1804 

FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637

Tuesday, May 14 ALBERT’S 

Restaurant Night 
Flyer in the parent envelope today 

Parents,  
Spring Sing is on the 
calendar for Thursday, 
May 30 at 6 pm for 
Grades K-8. If you are 
unfamiliar with Spring 
Sing, this is an evening 
you don’t want to miss! 
Students have been 
preparing for this evening under the guidance 
of Ms. Andersen with a theme in mind.  Please 
see the requested attire for your child’s grade 
digitally attached toay.  

There is also a live auction featuring classroom 
projects. It is so fun to see the creations the 
room moms have compiled! Don’t miss out! 



Check out this link to see how you and your family can get involved and 

join the fun at HT’s World Cup of Soccer Saturday, June 1, 2024. 

We could not have asked for better weather for a day at the 

park! Parent chaperones and Mrs. Marentez had just as much 

fun as the students!  This was the last of the rewards (Glow 

Run incentives).  Take a look at the video. 

Thank you for supporting our 

monthly Hot Dog days in which 

proceeds benefit Teacher and 

Staff Appreciation Week.  Room 

moms will be in touch with 

parents regarding the plans for 

the week May 13-17. 

https://vimeo.com/941688061?share=copy 

Here is the link to the interest/sign-up form: 

https://forms.gle/nEcgHBSSm67mRrrT9 

GROUP (PTG) 

MEETING 

 

• Come together as a Hawk family to celebrate accomplishments at HT this school year 

• Celebrate student achievement at the new end of the year "Student Showcase" for grades K-8 

• Stay informed and updated about the remaining school events and activities for the school year 

• Meet Dr. LoCoco, our new and incoming HT principal! 

With registration for the 2024-2025 school year 
in full swing, we are offering a “Refer a Friend” 
incentive. If the referred family registers their  
child(ren) for school (Grades K-8), you will 
receive $75 off of your monthly tuition for 
the 2024-2025 academic year - that’s a total of 
$900 off! For 2 or more families referred/
registered, you will receive $100 off of your monthly tuition for 
the 2024-2025 academic year - a $1200 savings!  

It’s a win/win situation!  We register new families and you get a 
break on tuition!  

 

 

https://vimeo.com/941688061?share=copy
https://forms.gle/nEcgHBSSm67mRrrT9

